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Tuesday, 25 October 2022

Bournemouth & Poole College’s Student Union is delighted to announce that Lucia Thomas has been elected Students’ Union
President. 

She will be working with The College to make the community stronger and enrich their lives of students by creating more
opportunities for them to get involved.

Lucia will be the figure head for the union, who will make sure that students time at the College is the best it can be. 
Her responsibility will include working within the Exec Committee and the Our Voice, Our College Committee and ensuring actions
are implemented. She will be the lead representative for the union and liaise with The College, on matters that affect students.
Lucia will take on various key initiatives and causes, including those relating to social responsibility.

Congratulations to Lucia, we wish her the very best in this very rewarding role.

For more information about the College’s award-winning Students’ Union, please visit thecollege.co.uk/students-union
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